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The agenda is available at:

http://lists.oasis-open.org/archives/ebxml-cppa/200504/msg00004.html
Quorum was obtained.
A draft of a new version 2.1 schema and version 2.1 documentation that includes support for BPSS 2.0 as an alternative Business Process notation was distributed prior to the meeting. Also a reorganization of the Negotiation business process was distributed.
Dale indicated that it seemed to be a good point to try to polish 2.1 for TC review and he would work on that over the next 2 months. ebMS is running a little behind on their version 3.0 drafts and it is probable that a CPPA 3.0 alignment with ebMS will not be feasible this year. Probably a rechartering would be appropriate for that undertaking in the opinion of the chair. 

Dale noted that he was still looking for someone to take up the editor role on the Negotiation draft.

Dale will contact Kartha to obtain his version of the Negotiation editor’s draft and place it on the web site.

Sacha asked about the Basic B2B Profile Version 1.0 at http://www.ibm.com/developerworks/webservices/library/specification/ws-b2b
Sacha also asked about ebXML adoption and Monica will post some links for him to access and provide to persons who had asked him about reported adoption.

Dale read the abstract for the TC, and indicated that he would include a link for people to examine. In many ways, the Profile seems to aggregate WS specifications that sum up to functionality available in ebMS plus ebRR. In light of 3.0 ebMS convergence activities, there only remain residual differences reflecting different choices for which specifications define the functionality, such as for reliable messaging.

Other discussion involving the alignment of BPSS and CPPA, especially on the TimeToPerform changes and dynamism,  occurred.

The next teleconference will be April 22, 2005 at 8 AM Pacific Daylight time.

